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Student Nurse and Midwife access to HEPMA 

 
HEPMA is Hospital Electronic Prescribing and Medicines Administration.  This is a new digital 
system that is currently being rolled-out across NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde. It replaces 
the paper drug chart (kardex) for inpatient areas across our hospital sites.  
 

As a Nursing or Midwifery student you may be required to access HEPMA whilst out on 

placement.  To access the HEPMA system you will require an active XGGC account and a 

HEPMA account.  

It is vital that you keep your XGGC account active throughout your training.  Further 

guidance regarding IT access can be found on our student IT access Fact Sheet. 

HEPMA Account - To obtain an account for HEPMA you will need to complete the training 

module which takes approximately 30 minutes.  Select link: HEPMA Module on TURAS  

Once you have completed the HEPMA Nursing module on TURAS your completion certificate 

will appear in your Learning History. Proof of completion of the module will be needed when 

attending your NHSGGC placement. This can be provided electronically (for example via 

phone) or via a printed copy which you can store in your Practice assessment Document for 

future placements. 

IT will provide your HEPMA log in details via your university, you cannot use this log in until 

you have completed the TURAS module. 

Please note you will only need to complete the HEPMA module once as you will use the 

same login throughout your training. 

If you have any issues or concerns you can contact the HEPMA team on 

nhsggc.hepma@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 

https://learn.nes.nhs.scot/50872/elearning-digital/hepma-nursing-training
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